
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2020 NEW PICK-UP PROCEDURES: 
 

The health and safety of our staff and customers is our #1 priority. Please carefully 
read and obey the following pick up procedures for this coming 2020 fall juice 
season. We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

PRE-ORDERING STRONGLY RECOMMENDED 
 

1.) Pulling in, please follow the signs, you will be directed by a L’uva Bella team-member to park in 

the waiting area. Please remain in your vehicle and a L’uva Bella representative will greet you at 
your car and receive your pre-order information.  
 

2.) If you do not have a pre-order or would like to add to your order, you will be able to during this 
time. (Note: Pre-order customer will have priority) 
 

3.) When your order is ready, you will be directed by a L’uva Bella staff member to pull around to 
the receiving dock for loading.  
 

4.) Once your order has arrived, please check it to confirm with your signature. Your order will then 
be loaded, and payment will be processed. 

 


